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Boil Water Repeal

Media Contacts:
Michael Hemingway, Utilities Director — 843-665-3236 or mhemingway@cityofflorence.com

FLORENCE, SC — The City of Florence precautionary boil water advisory for the customers
located on South Irby Street between Attwood Avenue to Third Loop Road, including Toledo
Scale Road, East Grace Drive, Hutchinson Avenue, Federal Court, and Frank Monroe Drive is
lifted.

Following intense flushing of the distribution system, bacteriological samples were collected and
analyzed by the City of Florence. The results of this sampling indicate that the system is safe to
use for drinking and cooking purposes.

If you should have any questions concerning this repeal, you may call the City of Florence at
(843) 665-3236 or SCDHEC (843) 661-4825.
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